Industry Bulletin
November 17, 2020

Implementation of New Manhole Cover Patterns,
AASHTO M306, and 1S0 9001

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 crisis, there have been issues supplying some of the new
required products for the 2020 Water and Sewer Construction Standard Specifications. Water
Resources is delaying the implementation of the new manhole cover patterns for Stormwater,
Wastewater and Water until Jan 1, 2022. Until this time, the approved designs on Sheet 46 of
the 2018 Water Specifications and designs from Sheets 1 &1A from the 2018 Sewer

Specifications are acceptable in addition to the corresponding 2020 designs.

AASHTO M306-10 and ISO 9001-15 requirements on casts and casting facilities will not be

implemented at this time and will again be reviewed for Jan 01, 2022.

Questions or clarification pertaining to this bulletin can be addressed to Dan Nelson at

dan.nelson@calgary.ca or May Cayanan at may.cayanan@calgary.ca.
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